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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Each day the children in our school do things that 

make the adults in school proud of them. Their work, 

effort, good manners, kindness and their behaviour 

are all things that make us proud.  This week there 

can be no doubt that the Year 6 children have not just 

done our school proud but also themselves and their 

families proud with their efforts during SATs week. 

They have undertaken their tests with a great deal of 

determination and should be rightly proud of their 

efforts— they have tried their best and that is all that 

we have ever asked of them. Well done Year 6! 

I have some exciting news to share with you. I am 

pleased to be able to tell you Miss Fordham is 

expecting her second child. She will be working in 

school until her maternity leave starts in October. We 

wish Miss Fordham all the very best with her 

pregnancy.  

Today there has been a buzz of excitement around 

the school as the children have completed work all 

about the Royal Wedding ready for the celebrations 

tomorrow.  Have a look overleaf to see some of the 

exciting things the children have been doing.  

Graham Almond—Headteacher 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 7th June  

Non Uniform Day -  donations for Y6 chocolate tombola 
More details to follow 

Friday 8th June     

Reception new parents meeting  

June 12th to June 19th 

Book Fair in School 

Thursday 14th June   

Year 6 Summer Fair - more details to follow 

Monday 18th June  

Y5 Curriculum Day: John Spendluffe 

Wednesday 20th June  

Y5 Curriculum Day: Skegness Academy Day 

Monday 2nd July   

King Edward Y6 Induction 

Tuesday 3rd July   

King Edward Y6 Induction  

Wednesday 4th July   

John Spendluffe, Skegness Academy, King Edward  Y6 
Induction  

Thursday 5th July   

John Spendluffe, Skegness Academy  Y6 Induction 

Tuesday 10th July  6pm   

Y6 Evening Performance for Parents  

Wednesday 11th July   

Sports Day – all details TBC 

Friday 13th July  2pm   

Y6 Afternoon Performance for Parents 

Tuesday 17th July   

Reports Issued to parents 

Friday 20th July  2pm  

Y6 Leavers Assembly  

End of Term 6  3.15pm  

School Dinners 

Some parents are not sending their child with a 

packed lunch or choosing them a school meal. We 

cannot provide a meal for your child if you have not 

booked a meal for them. We are lucky to have a 

kitchen on site that cooks the number of meals 

ordered each day. The deadline for booking a meal is 

Friday, for the following week . If a meal has not 

been booked and your child has not been sent with 

a packed lunch we are NOT able to provide a lunch 

for your child. We will ask you to bring your child’s 

lunch in to school.  



Chapel Champions 
Week Ending: 18th May 2018 

 Achievement Award School Values Award 

Reception  Sienna - beautifully presented and                   

independently completed ‘snail’ writing.  

Ryan - successfully taking ownership of his own equipment.   

Year 1 Maisie G - for a wonderful postcard. A great 

improvement. 

Kian - not giving up on your spellings and trying hard.  

Year 2 Isaac - working hard and making great progress. Grace - always approaching PE with so much enthusiasm. 

Year 3 Crystal -  accurate measuring and line drawing. Connor - being considerate and supportive for others.  

Year 4 Max - a lovely descriptive fairy tale using      

paragraphs. 

Macy-Jai  - always showing respect. She always has a smile 

for everyone! 

Year 5 Lauren - detailed work in Topic, How to make a 

mummy! 

Elliott - being successful in Art. Drawing details very        

carefully.  

Year 6 Well done to all of Year 6  for your efforts this 

week! 

 

The Royal Wedding 

Here is a selection of the work and activities that we have been taking part in today!  

 


